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NOTICE OF EXECUTION OF LEASE 

Pursuant to action previously taken by the Board of School Trustees (the "Board") of 

Northwest Allen County Schools (the "School Corporation"), a Lease Agreement (the "Lease") 

between the School Corporation and Northwest Allen School Building Corporation (the "Building 

Corporation") was executed and entered into on October 30, 2023.  The Lease covers the (i) real 

estate upon which a new Administration Building will be constructed; (ii) real estate upon which 

a new middle school building will be constructed; (iii) real estate upon which the existing Perry 

Hill Elementary School building is located; and (iv) real estate upon which the existing Oak View 

Elementary School building is located; all being located within the boundaries of the School 

Corporation in Fort Wayne, Indiana.  A copy of the Lease is on file in the Administration Building 

of the School Corporation, 13119 Coldwater Road, Fort Wayne, Indiana, and is available for 

inspection during normal business hours. 

Dated this 1st day of November, 2023. 

 

Kristi Schlatter 

Secretary, Board of School Trustees  

Northwest Allen County Schools 


